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28 September 2016

MEMORANDUM ORDER NO. MLT 16-181

TO
SUBJECT

All Deans, Head of Academic Units, Faculty and Students

Alternative Classroom Learning Experience (ACLE)

In view of the conduct of the Alternative Classroom Learning Experience
(ACLE) once again by the University Student Council (USC) in different venues
within UP Diliman, classes will be suspended on 12 October 2016, Wednesday,
from 1:00 PM to 5:30 PM.

Please be advised that students who will be attending should coordinate with
the USC for the list of student organizations sponsoring the activities and for the
issuance of attendance cards.

.• -
MICHAEL L TAN, PhD

Chancellor
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